Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 8:43 AM

To: '‘Arceneaux, Nicole Marie'

Cc: Brandt, Katherine (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com)
Subject: RE: RO231/321/484 Oakland Status Update
Nicole,

Thank you for the update and Happy New Year to you as well.

| will be retiring from Alameda County Environmental Health effective January 22, 2016. Dilan Roe will take over as the
case worker for the commingled plume case as well as RO0000409 (Unocal #1156 at 4276 MacArthur,

Oakland). Therefore, please address future correspondence for these sites to her. Enjoyed working with you on these
sites.

Dilan can be reached at 510-567-6767 or dilan.roe@acgov.org.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [mailto:Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com]

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 4:25 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Cc: Brandt, Katherine (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com) <Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com>
Subject: RO231/321/484 Oakland Status Update

Jerry,

Happy New Year! | would like to update you on the progress at the Harrison Commingled Site in Oakland. The Fund has
not approved 2015-2016 budgets (due since July 1, 2015) for this site and others CVX commingled sites. The lack of
approval has us concern about reimbursement.

In the meantime, PGE completed their electrical upgrade and trenching activity in September. Also, Arcadis completed
the remaining remediation well installations in December. A Well Installation Report is in progress and will be submitted
to ACEH by end of January. Chevron and Arcadis have identified a system/trailer for used at the site. The system/trailer
lacks an air sparge unit which has been identified and we are currently working through the purchase order (lead time is
estimated 8-10 weeks).

We will continue to provide you status updates as we progress through implementation. The above activities will not
impact the routine groundwater monitoring and report schedule.

Thanks,



Nicole Arceneaux ee
Property Specialist
Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel +1 925 790 6912

| appreciate CSOC Feedback. My CAl is NHMZ.




